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April 12, 2020 
 
Dear neighbors, 
 
As our fight against COVID-19 continues, we must keep doing everything we 
have done to protect ourselves, our families and our community.     
 
There has been a lot of emphasis on the “peak” of COVID-19 infections and 
where we are in terms of that peak.   We must remember that we have 
been climbing to the peak since February with daily news of the number of 
infections and deaths.   
 
The peak, whenever that is, was or will be, may be followed by a long 
period of slow decrease of new COVID-19 infections.   However, the same 
virus will still be out there after the peak.  Maintaining our guard will 
sustain the downward trend and protect everyone. 
 
Until an effective defense against COVID-19 is found and implemented, 
everyone’s continuing contribution is important.   When you are manning a 
hospital, grocery store or your own home school, you are making a 
difference.   When you minimize your time in stores and maintain your 
distance, you make a difference.  When you check on your neighbors, you 
make a difference. 
 
Thank you for all you do.   
 
Mike Templeton 
Mayor 
 


